Bonnie Nageak, CHA |

I want to start with a phone
number correction: Atgasuk

We have begun plans for our
Spring CHA Class, CHR Work-
shop, and the second Annual
CHA/CHR Awards Banquet, all
to be held in April. We are ac-
cepting money donations for
the banquet. Please send your
donation to me cfo the CHA
Program, Box 69, Barrow.

| attended the February Aca-
demic Review Committee in
Anchorage. There was contin-
ued review of the CHA Cur-
riculum revision. Many of our
NSB Health Department per-
sonnel contributed last fall to
the general information base
for special areas. Much thanks
to them.

Dr. Rob Burgess continues to
work with the CHA Manual
revision. Continued interest in
CHA Coordinators sharing in-
formation created another Tel-
econference to be held March
21. All CHA programs will
speak to the issues of Coordi-
nator/Instructor visits to vil-
lage clinics. 1 will facilitate
Teleconference from Barfow.

Bonnie Nagesk C/I and Lois

Henderson C/I are on vacat
will mid-March. S
We held a Teleconference in
slowscan vid-

eo with Torontq, Canada. Dr,
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NEW TELEPHONE MESS-
AGE SERVICE TO ANCHOR-
AGE CHRs: Doreen Edwards
Knodel came to Barrow to talk
with the staff both at the
PHS Hospital and the NSB
Health Department about the
new “Code-a-phone™ telephone
message system that has been
installed at Anchorage NSB Of-
fice for CHR Outreach Work.
Any medical staff or family
member can leave a message

call 274-2762 and leave your
message.

POT-LATCH AT CAREAGE
NORTH: Mary Saganna and

tie in with Toronto, Canada’s
CME Classes. Subjects pre-
sented were on Croup, Bron-
chitis, Asthma, Poisoning, and
Reye's Syndrome. The presen-
tations have been excellent and




